NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Humboldt City Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 25th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Finance Office located at 201 S Main St,  for the purpose of reviewing the Conditional Use application for the St Ann’s Cemetery to allow a cemetery in a Residential District.  Legal description is Tract 1 of St Ann’s Cemetery addn SE ¼ NE ¼ & S 350’ E 300’ SE ¼ NE ¼ & N 350’ E 300’ NE ¼ SE ¼ 16 102 52 (St Ann’s Catholic Cemetery) Humboldt Township 102-52.  All persons in the city limits are welcome to attend and voice their opinions.  

Kristie Ellis 

Finance Officer

Town of Humboldt

